
March 9, 2022  

Town of Pleasant Valley 

Planning Commission Meeting 

 

The monthly meeting for the Town of Pleasant Valley Planning Commission was held on 

Wednesday, March 10, 2022 at 7:00 pm.  Chairman Licht called the meeting to order. 

 

Chairman Licht took roll call.  All seven members of the Planning Commission were in 

attendance in addition to Bob Coulson of Cedar Corporation. 

 

Secretary read the minutes from the February 2022 monthly meeting.  Motion by Dylan and 

seconded by Steve to approve the minutes.  Motion carried. 

 

Commission members provided comments on the draft Community Survey to Mr. Coulson. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 


